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Enhancement of Tap & Go process

HKT (SEHK: 6823) — HONG KONG, August 3, 2021 — We wish to sincerely
apologize for the inconvenience that our customers have experienced in using their
Consumption Vouchers via our platform due to system issues. We greatly treasure
each of our customers and have been using our best endeavours to identify the
causes and take remedial actions.

For customers who have experienced erroneous deductions of funds from their Tap
& Go accounts in connection with the usage of Consumption Vouchers, we will
arrange appropriate refunds to them in no more seven days and inform them once
the refund process is completed.

In respect of the system issues we have identified, we are working with Fiserv, our
payment processing service provider, to implement appropriate remedial measures.
We will continue to proactively monitor this matter and take such further follow-up
actions as may be necessary.

Please accept our sincere apologies and, together with Fiserv, we strive to improve
our operations for delivering an optimal payment experience on Tap & Go. Our
system has resumed normal operation, and we will continue to closely monitor.
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